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SERVICE LEARNING
FACULTY DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOPS
MALCOLM X COLLEGE

THE CHANCELLOR

REPORTS that Malcolm X College hosted two professional development workshops on service
learning, April 2 and 3™, 2001. The two workshops were entitled, “Integrating Service
Learning into the Curriculum” and “Reflective Writing for Service Learning.” The
presenters were:

Dr. Carole Lester, Dean of Academic Programs
Richland College, Dallas, TX

Ms. Gail Robinson, Service Learning Coordinator,
American Association of Community Colleges, Washington, DC

The service learning faculty development workshops were attended by 22 Malcolm X
College faculty and staff.

This service learning activity was sponsored as part of the Broadening Horizons through
Service Learning grant by the American Association of Community Colleges. Malcolm X
College was one of ten community colleges nationwide to receive this competitive grant.
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